
Steve Male 1953-2024 

Our good friend Steve Male sadly left us unexpectedly on 25th October and although 
Steve was not an active member of the club, he was well known to many of us through 
his long career at Dunlop.  His last attendance at a run was to join us for dinner in 
Shrewsbury in the spring of 2018. 

Steve had fought and won a battle with cancer and was getting back to doing the 
things he loved, cycling and gliding in particular, before he was taken far too soon at 
the age of 71. 

His funeral was held on Friday 22nd November at Shrewsbury Crematorium.  The Club 
was represented by Andrew Smith and Geoff Selvidge. 


